
 
 

 

Healthcare Specific Job Fair 

  
Individuals with disabilities are a vital part of our state’s essential workforce. As a result of 
ongoing staffing needs, opportunity exists for individuals to secure vital positions in our 
workforce in well-paying jobs. A virtual job fair focusing on entry-level clinical and non-
clinical positions will take place on December 22 from 10 a.m.-2 p.m.  
  
Virtual job fairs present an opportunity to meet employers through an online text to chat, 
share information about your skills and interest, and to learn more about the types of jobs in 
our communities.  
  
To learn more about the healthcare job fair and participate as a job-seeker, visit 
https://showmestrong.mo.gov/health-hiring/.    
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